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SUNDAY LITURGIES 
SATURDAY, July 18 4:00 PM   Pat Dynan 
SUNDAY, July 19  8:30 AM   Deceased members of +Mike 
    & +Anna Jundt family 
  10:30 AM   For Parishioners 
WEEKDAY LITURGIES 
MONDAY, July 20 7:15 AM   Word/Communion Service 
 9:00 AM   Word/Communion Service 
    Deacon Steve 
TUESDAY, July 21 7:00 PM +Andrew Crockett 
WEDNESDAY, July 22 9:00 AM +Matt & +Barbara Hilzendager 
THURSDAY, July 23 9:00 AM +Dale Darras 
FRIDAY, July 24  9:00 AM +Frances Tank 
SATURDAY, July 25 1:30 PM   Wedding of Andrew Bertsch 
    & Allison Walter 
SUNDAY LITURGIES  
SATURDAY, July 25 4:00 PM +Jeff Bachmeier 
SUNDAY, July 26  8:30 AM   For Parishioners 
  10:30 AM +Darl Baker 
  3:00 PM   Spanish Mass 

 

 

My dear people of God,  

   Today we leave for Sonshine Youth Camp at Lake 

Metigoshe.  Unfortunately, this year we found a 

conflict in schedule with the State Fair which is 

usually held the last week of July.  Since we have to 

schedule the Camp a couple years ahead, we had no 

idea the fair date would be changed for 2015.  As a 

result, the number attending this year is down.  But 

our spirits are high non-the-less.  Please keep us all 

in prayer in the next couple days.  We return 

Tuesday evening. 

   Next Sunday, July 26, we will again host our 

Spanish Mass.  If you know anyone who may not 

know about this worship opportunity, please inform 

them.  We also offer baptismal preparations and 

marriage instructions in Spanish through the 

assistance of some of our wonderful Hispanic 

parishioners.    

   May God bless your week! 

Love, Fr Bruce 
 

 

Please submit articles for our bulletin by 4:00 

pm on Tuesday.  Thank you! 
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 Liturgical Ministers 
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

July 25-26, 2015 
 
4:00 PM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM   
Altar Server Altar Server Altar Server 
  Schaeffer, Griffin   Niess, Lenny   Harris, Cody 
  Schaeffer, Grant    VonBokern, Levi   Minister Needed 
 
Commentator Commentator Commentator 
  Schaeffer, Eric   Smith, Les   Ahern, Betty 
 
Eucharistic Minister Eucharistic Minister Eucharistic Minister 
  Deacon Steve   Deacon Steve   Deacon Steve 
  Mongeon, LaVone   Benson, Dennis   Geyer, Mary 
  Schaeffer, Stacy   Bittner, Ken   Stach, Annette 
  Eisenbraun, Julie   Bachmeier, Dean   Streitz, Paulette 
  Hall, Perla   Bachmeier, Norma   Sweeney, Danielle 
  Hoffart, Ann      Sweeney, Mark 
  Johnson, Sharon      Avitua, Mary Ann 
 
Lector Lector Lector 
  Mongeon, Bob   Klein, Kathy   Udekwe, Chinaza 
 
Usher Captain Usher Captain Usher Captain 
  Matteson, Rich   Schaan, Leonard   Wheeler, Brent 
 
Usher/Greeter Usher/Greeter Usher/Greeter 
  Petz, Mary Cloe   Schaan, Blanche   Wheeler, Melissa 
  Underdahl, Jan   Vitko, Anthony   Wheeler, Morgan 
  Wieland, Lee   Schweyen, Jim   Wheeler, Owen 

 

VOCATION VIEWS 

So many people with needs, so little time.  If you 

make time for prayer, God will help you with the 

rest.     (Mark 6:30-34) 
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STEWARDSHIP OF 

TIME, TALENT AND TREASURE 

We are very grateful to everyone who made it 

possible for eleven of our youth, grades 9 through 

12, to attend this year’s Steubenville North 

Conference in Rochester July 10-12.  We thank our 

youth who made the decision to attend this 

conference and to grow in their faith with other 

youth their ages.  We thank the parents of our youth 

who encouraged their child to attend this conference 

and supported them.  We thank Maddie Thompson, 

who set up this trip, and Kevin Streitz and Katie 

Bailey, who were the drivers and chaperones.  Thank 

you to several parishioners who donated to help out 

with the cost of this trip.  Without the help of many 

people, our youth could not have attended this 

conference.  Again, “thank you” to everyone who 

was part of this very special event for our youth.  We 

hope next year to have even more youth attending 

and experiencing God in a very special way. 
 

Adult....................... $10,459.56 

Loose ........................... $791.00 

Children ......................... $98.75 

Offering Cards ................... 4 

 

Stewardship Thought: Jesus asks 

us to demonstrate our love for Him through our 

generosity to others.  In our everyday lives, He calls 

us to share our gifts of time, talent and treasure with 

others.  

 
 “LIFT THESE PEOPLE TO OUR LORD IN PRAYER” 

To add or remove names from our Prayer list, 
please call our Parish Office at 839-6834. 

 

Alvin Ahmann Dean Ahmann 
Penny Bertsch Barbara Bost 
Pam Breding Ali Coleman 
Kyle Dickinson Glen & Esther Dove 
Pauline Eberle Ramona Ehli 
Carla Eisenzimmer Margaret Gregoire 
Kade Hansen Richard Heidt 
Di Johnson Barb Jorgenson 
Brian Keyes Len Korgel 
Judy Luther Gerri Meier 
Mike Mitzel Marion Olson 
Mort Pierson Bill Ross 
Loretta Schmaltz Kevin Snodgrass 
Karen Theusch Cindy Volk 
Kimberly Walhood Sheila Weber 

 

FELLOWSHIP SERVERS: July 26 

8:30: Emily Hieb, Alyane Okland, 

Darlene Varberg 

10:30: Jean Hennessy, Mary Miller, 

Kristin McKibbin 

 
It is with joy that we welcome Kainen 

Michael William Workman, son of 

Mike and Beverly, to our family at Our 

Lady of Grace Church.   

 

 

We remember Alice Buechler, wife of 

John.  We pray for her family and 

friends who grieve her loss.  May the 

fullness of life be hers. 

 

 

ELLIE BOSCH is planning to present Dr. Sri's "A 

Biblical Walk Through the Mass" via DVD's at 

Our Lady of Grace in classrooms 2/3 on Saturday, 

August 22.  It will run from 8:30 am-3:30 pm.  All 

are welcome!  People need to bring a sack lunch.  

 

A BEAUTIFUL COLLECTION of hand carved olive 

wood religious articles from the Holy Land is 

being displayed for sale in our parish dining room 

after Masses today, July 18-19.  The profit goes to 

support the needy Catholic Families in Bethlehem 

and Jerusalem who made these articles.    

 

 “FEED THE NEED” 

As part of having your picture taken for our parish 

directory, you can receive a certificate for $5 off on 

your Lifetouch portrait order as a thank you for 

donating food items to our parish food pantry.  You 

can bring your food items to our parish at the same 

time you come to have your picture taken.  Thank 

you to LifeTouch Portraits for helping our food 

pantry! 

 

ST. LEO’S CHURCH, MINOT, will have a 7:00 pm 

Sunday Mass throughout the summer.  All are 

welcome to attend! 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS 

Knight of the Month for July is Mark Vickerman. 

Server of the Month is Donavon Ziegler. 

Family of the Month are Mohn and Julia Koble. 

 

ST. JOHN’S PARISH 2015 MEDORA TRIP 

Mark your calendar and plan to join us for our 

annual summer tour.  The 2015 St. John’s Parish 

Medora Trip will be on Tuesday, July 21, and 

Wednesday, July 22.  The cost for the trip is 

$210.00 per person based on double occupancy.  

Please call the parish office at 839-7076 and ask for 

Monica to register. 
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Next Week’s Gospel: Mark 6:1-15 
Gospel Reflection: When large crowds gather, 

exciting and unexpected things can happen.  That's 

the way it was when Jesus went up on a mountain 

shortly before the Passover feast.  A crowd of five 

thousand would soon gather around Him.  They 

were determined to hear Him speak and to see what 

great signs he might work.  Unlike His disciples, 

Jesus knew how this huge crowd was to be fed on a 

few loaves and fishes.  In familiar actions we 

recognize, Jesus took the bread, broke it, blessed it 

and gave it to His guests.  When the crowd realized 

that everyone had been fed and there were still 

leftovers, they were astounded.  They wanted to 

carry Jesus off on their shoulders and make Him 

their king. 

Discussion Points for Gospel: Imagine that you, 

your family, and friends were part of the crowd that 

followed Jesus up on the mountain.  You are 

surrounded by thousands of people in an area away 

from the city.  How might you respond when you 

heard that Jesus was attempting to feed everyone on 

one boy's picnic lunch?  How does it encourage you 

to act when you feel that you have little to offer to 

those in need? 

 

  

 

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2015-16 SCHOOL YEAR AT 

BISHOP RYAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL IS OPEN for 

students in preschool through high school!  If you 

are interested in receiving more information or if 

you would like to take a tour of the school, please 

contact Jaimie Brunner at (701) 838-3355. 

 

 

 

SCRIP: Planning any home and yard improvement 

projects - remember to use Scrip.  We have Scrip for 

lawn, gardening, home remodeling, building, 

groceries, gas, household items, clothing, and dining 

out.  Every purchase helps support Bishop Ryan 

Catholic School and families for tuition.  Scrip is 

available after the weekend parish Masses in our 

Gathering Space, during the week in our parish 

office, and at the Bishop Ryan business office. 

 

LOOKING FOR EMPLOYMENT?  Junior high football 

coach and bus drivers are needed.  Contact Bryan 

Kramer, Athletic Director, 838-3355 or 

bryan.kramer@brhs.com. 

 

 “DREAMS CAN COME TRUE” RAFFLE: Over 

$50,000 in prizes will be given away August 17 at 

Bishop Ryan Catholic School.  Prizes include a 2015 

Chevy Trax, $15,000 I Keating Shopping Spree, 

$2,500 cash, Patio Furniture, 48” LED Smart TV, 

(2) $500 groceries, $500 Scrip, Remote Car Starter, 

and $250 gas.  Tickets cost $100 each.  Maximum of 

1,200 tickets to be sold.  Need not be present to win. 

 
FATHER WALD & FRIENDS SCHOLARSHIP: As part 

of his legacy for supporting Catholic education, Fr. 

Kenneth Wald established a scholarship fund to help 

students attend Bishop Ryan.  A number of $400 

scholarships are available to incoming 6th graders 

who are new to Bishop Ryan.  To apply, complete 

and return a 2015-16 enrollment form, available by 

contacting Jaimie Brunner at  (701) 838-3355.  

Scholarships are awarded on a first-come, first-

served basis. 

 

 
This Week in our Parish 

Sunday, July 19 Sale of items for Holy Land 8:30 am – 12:00 noon Dining Room 

Monday, July 20 NFP Class 6:30-9:30 pm Dining Room 

Tuesday, July 21    

Wednesday, July 22 Choir Practice – 10:30 am choir 7:00- 8:00 pm Main Church 

Thursday, July 23 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 9:30 am–12:00 Midnight Blessed Sacrament Chapel 

 Choir Practice – 8:30 am choir 7:00- 8:00 pm Main Church 

 Prayer Group 7:30-9:00 pm Classroom 5 

Friday, July 24 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  12:00 Midnight-7:30 am Blessed Sacrament Chapel 

Saturday, July 25  Rosary for Peace 9:00 am Blessed Sacrament Chapel 

Sunday, July 26 Spanish Mass with fellowship following 3:00 pm Main Church/Dining Room 

The Breaking Bread missalettes and our bulletins are provided by Thompson-Larson Funeral Home.  Thank you! 

mailto:bryan.kramer@brhs.com

